AGU logo

Earth and Planetary Surface Processes Focus Group Newsletter: June 2016

Dear Colleagues,

In this month's issue of the Earth and Planetary Surface Processes (EPSP) newsletter:

 EPSP volunteer needed to assist the Program Committee for the 2017 JpGU-AGU joint meeting

Best regards,

Jim Pizzuto

AGU Focus Group President, Earth and Planetary Surface Processes

EPSP Volunteer Needed FOR 2017 JpGU-AGU Joint Meeting Program Committee

AGU is looking for a volunteer to support the Program Committee for the JpGU-AGU joint meeting for session proposal evaluation and abstract acceptance (if needed). The support will not require an in-person meeting and communications will be done through email and phone calls. The session proposal review is tentatively scheduled for mid-November 2016, and abstract submission review and scheduling is will occur in early March 2017. These are the timeframes when support may be required.

If you are interested in helping with this effort, please contact Beth Paredes at eparedes@agu.org before June 15, 2016.